
KGDP-FM, Santa Maria, CA (Fac. Id. 79035) 

License Renewal Application  

Statement Regarding Ownership Report Timeliness 

 

Pursuant to prior FCC policy allowing station group owners with stations in multiple states to 

select a single biennial ownership report filing date for all stations, Applicant filed its biennial 

ownership reports using a 6/1 deadline (which applied to its AZ stations, where it is 

headquartered) in years requiring biennial ownership report filings.  Applicant has therefore 

responded “yes” to the biennial ownership question based on the policy and practice above. 

 

Although the 2017 Biennial Ownership Report for applicant’s parent entity reflects a “date-filed” 

of March 5, 2018 in the station public file, it is believed that the report was submitted late in the 

day on Friday, March 2, 2018, the extended ownership reporting deadline, and the FCC’s 

systems defaulted to a submit/filed date of Monday, March 5, 2018. Applicant has therefore 

answered “yes” to the biennial ownership report certification, as it believes that the report was 

indeed timely filed on March 2, 2018 but its recognition as a filed report was delayed by the 

FCC’s computer systems until March 5, 2018. 


